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Public Information 
     from 

Norfolk County Council 

Ref: PMB874/HD2/MH 
                For immediate release 

20 May 2024 

A1076 Gaton Road, Kings Lynn Carriageway Resurfacing 
 

 

 

I am writing to inform you that Norfolk County Council intends to carry out road 
resurfacing works on Gayton Road, Kings Lynn From A148 Wootton Road to Winston 
Churchill Drive. The work to replace the old worn out surface is due to start on 31 May 
2024 and take 1 night. Reinstating of the road markings and road studs will take place on 
the 10th June for 1 night, weather permitting.  

Due to the construction work involved and to maintain a safe working environment and 
protect the public it will be necessary to close the road to through traffic each night while 
the work is underway, between 7pm – 6am. Access to properties within the limits of the 
works will be maintained however due to the nature of the work there may, on occasion, 
be delays with vehicular access along the road.  

During each night of works - between the hours of 7pm to 6am – the road will be closed.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

A fully signed official diversion route will be in place whilst the road is closed. We’re 
grateful for your patience while this road resurfacing work is underway. 

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact with me on 
the above e-mail address or alternatively write to above address to FAO Paul Cator, I will 
be happy to answer any queries you have.  

For information, I have enclosed the road diversion plan.  

The work which will cost £53637 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 

For further information 

Paul Cator – paul.cator@norfolk.gov.uk 
Surfacing Technician 
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Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 
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